
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / ben.botros@us.panasonic.com 

 

Ben Botros, Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 

FCC Agent Authorization Letter 
 

January 6, 2022 
PAS-19-F016 

 
UL Verification Services Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
Re: Original Certification AV Control Unit for In-Vehicle Infotainment Model AM1905 
             under FCC ID:  ACJ932AM1905 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be notified that Ben Botros of Panasonic Corporation of North America (PNA) , hereby authorize UL Japan, 
Inc. (UL Japan)  to act on our behalf in all manners relating to application for equipment authorization, including 
signing of all documents relating to these matters.  Any and all acts carried out by UL Japan, Inc. on our behalf 
shall have the same effect as acts of our own. 
 
The undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862. 
 
 
 
This Authorization is valid for one year from date of this letter.  
 
Please advise the undersigned should you have any questions or comments. 
 
Authorized by, 

 
 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
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